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By her who in this 
month is born,
Ko gems save Garnets 
should be worn;
They will insure her 
constancy,
True• friendship and 
fidelity.
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Bob Johnson 
Teddy Roo.
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by Shirley Grob 

What's a barn with
out the hay in? That's 
Dorothy without Wayne.

What's a brick layer 
without his hod?That's 
Janice without Bob.

Whai • a road without 
a mile? That's Court
ney without Lyle.

What's a horse with
out a pack? That's
Carol without Jack.
What's a cloud with

out rain? That's Anita 
without Bla- oe.

What1s a book with
out an index? That's 
Marianne without Dex.

What's Canada with
out Fernie? That's 
Jean 'e without Ernie.
What's a huckleberry 

bush without a berry? 
That's Stan without 
Gerry,

What's a Christmas 
without a Merry?That's 
Ann without J e m 7.
that's a zoo without 

a seal? That's Shirley 
without Neil.

senior
I n t e r v i ew
7 Born t6' M m  - and Mrs. 
Wilfred Johnson on Jan
uary 25, 19^2, in the 
Kalispell hospital was 
blue eyed,brown-haired 
Bob.

Bob lived in Kali- 
spell for three years 
before the Johnson s 
moved to the Tobacco 
Valley in 19^+5 where 
they have lived ever 
since.

Bob was freshman 
class president, soph
omore student council 
representative,and the 
year, his senior year, 
he is senior class 
vice-president and
president of the LC 
Club. He has also been 
a member of the foot
ball team for three 
years and of the A 
Squad Basketball team 
for two years.

When I acked him 
what his most enjoy
able experience was,he 
laughed and said "V/el̂ . 
my most enjoyable one, 
I guess, would be when 
Burk, Frost, St. unge 
and I went elk hunting 
this year. WS spent 
five days hunting. 
Don't ask me where be
cause I can't tell yav

Bob's plans for the 
future are centere:’ 
around a ranch. Well, 
good luck, Bob.
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(continued from p. 2) 
shirts and Levis, they 
have money to buy pre
sentable clothes to 
represent their school.

I'm not advocating 
high heels or formalsy 
but I do think that 
saddle pants or slacks 
should replace Levis, 
and blouses or sweat
ers should replace 
sweat shirts.

These words do not 
apply to everyone who 
attended the Columbia 
Falls Tournament, but 
they do apply to the 
sweat shirt delegation 
who do not seem to 
have any pride in them 
selves or their school

4-HCIub M eets i
The Kan-Do *+-H Club 

of Eureka met at the 
Grange Hall December 
3, 1959. The meeting
was called to order by 
President Wer.dy Tripp^

For roll call each 
member exchanged a 
small gift. Song lead
er Lynn Donaldson led 
the group in singing, 
"Swing Low, S&'eet Char- 
; '<"
The minutes of the 

last meeting were read 
and approved, and a 
treasury report was 
given. Tentative plans 
for the coming year, 
were discussed an4
(continued on page 9) ;
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